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DALLAS- - Robert N. Bain, Ph.D., has been named assis-

tant dean for academic affairs at the new UT School of Biomedical 

Sciences, assording to Dr, Ronald Estabrook, dean of the less­

than-one-year old school which incorporated all the graduate 

programs already in existence. 

Dr. Dain, assistant professor of psychology, is the first _ 

administrator to serve in this position. His duties will include 

evaluating the quality of educational programs in the graduate 

school, counseling and assisting Dr. Estabrook in the organiza­

tion and operation of the school. He also is chairman of the 

admissions committee. 

The psychologist joined the graduate faculty at The Uni­

versity of Texas Health Science Center in 1969, after receiving 

his Ph.D. from U.T. in Austin. His previous professional exper­

ience includes service at R.H. Young Memorial Hospital, Omaha, 

Nebraska; St, Bernards Hospital, Council Bluffs, Iowa; and Glen­

wood State Hospital School, Glenwood, Iowa. 

He is president elect of the Dallas Society of Clinical 

Psychologists. 
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